MIDVALLEY SEWER DISTRICT
(FORMALLY KNOWN AS MIDVALLEY IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT)

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held at the Midvalley Sewer District
(District) office at 160 East 7800 South, Midvale Utah 84047, on Wednesday, November 20,
2024, at the hour of 4:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter as is practicable, to receive comments and
to consider the adoption of the 2025 Budget. At the conclusion of the Public Hearing, the
District Board of Trustees may act to approve, modify, disapprove, or table the proposed 2025
Budget.

A copy of the Tentative 2025 Budget will be available for public inspection at least 7 days before
the public hearing on the District’s website at www.midvalleysewer.gov; and at the District’s
office. Comments will be received from anyone wishing to be heard. At the discretion of the
Board Chair, the time for individual comments may be limited to not more than 3 minutes.

Notice of Special Accommodations:

In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, individuals needing special
Accommodations (including auxiliary communicative aids and services) should notify the
District General Manager, Jared Syme, at 801-255-7321 or at
jareds@midvalleysewer.gov, at least 48 hours prior to the meeting.

Notice of Electronic or Telephone Participation:
Telephone, upon request

Location:
160 EAST 7800 SOUTH, MIDVALE, UTAH 84047

Contact Information:
Jared Syme, jareds@midvalleysewer.gov

DATED this 7th day of November 2024
Midvalley Sewer District

BY: _Npne Suae ol
Jarea\&v}ne District Gen%ral Manager




